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D.O.F.No.5-1/2013(CPP-II) 11" September, 2015
Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in continuation of my earlier letter of even number dated 11" July, 2014 in
which UGC had asked the universities to align the degrees with the degrees
specified by the UGC in its Notification dated 5™ July, 2014 published in the Gazette
of India. Six months were given to the universities for aligning the degrees. | hope
that your esteemed university must have aligned the degrees as per Notification
mentioned above. For the sake of repetition, | wish to state that UGC Regulations
being statutory in nature are binding on Universities and Colleges and any violation
thereafier wouid render the degrees which are not mentioned in the above
Notification and its subsequent amendments as unrecognised by the UGC.

First amendment of this Notification regarding Specification of Degrees has also
been notified in the Gazette of India on 23 July, 2015, in which some more
degrees have been specified. It is available on UGC website i.e. www.ugc.ac.in.

You are again requested to kindly ensure that the contents of this letter are followed
by your University in letter and spirit.

Yours gncerely,
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(Jaspal S. Sandhu) {(\g\ '

The Vice-Chancellor

Mahatma Gandhi Antarrashtriya Hindi Vishwavidyalay,
Post Box No. 16, Panchtila, Umri Village,

Arvi Road, Wardha — 442 005,
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